
 

 

Announcement 

 

 

OUTCOME OF BOARD MEETING – OCTOBER 22, 2016 

 

 

The Board of Directors of the Company at their meeting held on Saturday, October 22, 2016, 

inter alia, considered and approved the un-audited financial results for the second quarter and 

half year ended September 30, 2016 along with the limited review report of the Auditors of the 

Company.  

 

 


